
Dear Washington UU Members and Friends.
  
Happy Spring!! Yeah.  It won't be long before we're back in the Washington 
Church.  The Board has met and we're excitedly making plans.  If You have an idea 
for programs or services this summer, please let us know. 
 
 
We're having a meeting of the Washington Church Board and also a Clean Up on 
Tuesday, May 13th at 1 PM.  Hope You can join us.
 
I'm happy to say that I've been in communication with the principal of the 
Washington Village School, Kathie Ball.  She and others are working on a Summer 
Food Program there for young folks.  Kathie wants to know if any of us are 
interested.  Below is a copy of the email I received from her.  I think this would be a 
great opportunity for us to get involved in the life of the Washington village.  The 
meeting is 5 to 6 at the school on the same date as our Board Meeting and clean 
up, May 13.  I plan to attend. Hope to see You there.
 
And if You have other ideas for the summer, pleas let us know.
 
Warmly,
M'ellen Kennedy
 

Here's the message from Kathie Ball, Principal of Washington ViIlage School:

"I would like to invite you (and any other church members)
to a community forum on SUMMER FOOD PROGRAMS for
Washington residents 0-18  for THIS SUMMER
 
April at the Calef Library and I have met with Hunger Free Vermont.
We are inviting community members to a meeting
here at the school on Tuesday May 13 2014
5:00 -6:00
 
Sure hope you can make it
I have brochures also available
Please call or email
Many thanks"
Kathie Ball at Washington Village School
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